














Workforce Strategy Vision

CCCF has built on previous workforce strategies, including producing a comprehensive five-page document
that consolidates the best workforce support initiatives from our affiliates. This vision document is designed to
support and inform provincial and territorial work, focusing on essential components such as:

¢ Fair, market-competitive wages reflective of the uniqueness of ECEs

e Clear educational requirements and a vision for ECE credentials

¢ Ongoing professional development

» Pedagogical standards

o Comprehensive benefits (group insurance, pensions, and mental health days)
¢ Aninclusive workforce

We believe that clarity and common sense are essential to completing this strategy.

Expanded National and Regional Engagement

CCCF connected with Canada’s far north ELCC sector through the Yukon Child Care Association (YCCA) and the
NWT Early Childhood Association (NWTECA). Although not yet full CCCF affiliates, their involvement enriches
our pan-Canadian knowledge and capacity.

We also supported the Saskatchewan Early Learning and Care Caucus (SKLC) in their efforts to advocate for a
licensed “Family Home” agency model, similar to those operating in Alberta, Newfoundland, Prince Edward
Island and Ontario.

Strengthened CCCF Board of Directors involvement

CCCF board members are involved in Early Learning and Child Care locally, provincially and/or nationally. The
board table provides a chance to learn from each other and support one another as we transition our sector.
Specifically, we have one board member on the CCCF National Quality Statement on ELCC advisory committee;
Three board members joined us with the Child Care Now 10-days of Action campaign; and one member joined
us at the ECE summit in Ottawa in November which was hosted by Child Care Now and partially supported
financially by Muttart; Two members engaged with the leaders caucuses in Alberta and Saskatchewan; and nine
board members engaged in plans for the Fall 2025 ECE Conference in PEI.

Advocacy and Media Presence

The CCCF has played a pivotal role in public advocacy through public dialogue with extensive media
engagement. Our efforts have been highlighted in national outlets such as The Globe and Mail, The Toronto
Star, CBC Radio, and various local and community media platforms.




































